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School News 
Flag Football Board & Brush Fundraiser Support the flag football team's Board & Brush fundraiser on Thursday, September 21st at 6:30pm. Register online.  

Career Center Come to the Quad for the Military Fair during lunch TODAY to learn about career opportunities with the military. Ask questions about enlistment, ROTC, and service academies. All military branches have committed to attend.  

Homecoming Hey Cowboys!! Homecoming Dance Tickets are now on sale. Homecoming will take place on October 21st from 7 pm -10 pm at the LHS Gym. Guest passes will be accepted until October 6, and tickets may be purchased until October 13th.  
Club News 
GravitechX Robotics Club Are you ready to join the future of innovation? Introducing the GravitechX Robotics Club! We've taken the world by storm in the First Robotics Competition, showcasing our skills on the international stage. At GravitechX, you'll dive into the world of programming, machining, design, and electrical engineering. Unlock your potential as you build cutting-edge robots and hone your technical prowess. But we're not just about tech! We're also seeking passionate individuals to handle business operations, securing grants and fundraising to support our dreams. We meet in Room 208 every Monday and Thursday from 3:30 to 5:00. See you there! Talk to Mrs. Fletcher in room 206 if you have any questions!  

The Chess Club “Are you interested in learning about all the strategy and planning behind a great chess game? Then you should join the LHS chess club! Through detailed lessons and consistent practice, we will help prepare you, regardless of your prior chess knowledge, for the local Tri Valley Chess League competition. Come to Room 312 at lunch on Thursday"  


          Always Stay Humble and Kind
